Message from EMCDDA Director, Alexis
Goosdeel

In this first week of the new year, I would like to thank you for your
continued support and wish you a very happy 2021. Ringing in the new year may
have felt a little different this time as we reflected on the trials of the
past 12 months.

Yet in many ways, we have emerged strengthened and enriched and can look
ahead with optimism. The past year saw astounding triumphs of human and
scientific achievement, with vaccines rolled out with record speed, our
preparedness for future crises strengthened and our ability to adapt to
digital working and learning tested and confirmed. Of course, 2021 will not
be without its challenges. We are all still learning from this pandemic,
which continues to evolve.

But we embark on the year with more wisdom, fresh hope and a new openness to
innovate and evolve. On behalf of the EMCDDA, I would like to wish you health
and happiness and a fruitful and positive year ahead.

Alexis Goosdeel
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